
EAR Committee 

From: kai malia <dagirlkai@gmail.com > 

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 3:09 PM 

To: EAR Committee 

Cc: Donald S. Guzman 

Subject: EAR-63 

Aloha chairman Don Guzman, 
I am writing an opposition to the proposed resolution to authorize Maui county to lease the old Maui High 
School site (Hamakupoko) to TEACH DEVELOPMENT LLC. Maui has seen many developers proposing and 
promising to protect and preserve the local culture and environment. Please defer this item as Teach 
development LLC has NOT done enough community outreach or Maui county council to grant the lease at only 
$1/year. 

Mahalo Nui, 
Kaimalia 


